
Blair Square Committee 

Meeting of October 22, 2018 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Errickson at 5 pm.   

Present were: J. Errickson, P. Barberi, W. McGrath, S. Lively, M. Ellis and H. Brockett. 

Absent: M. Ahronian 

 

This meeting took place at the site of Blair Square and we concentrated our efforts on the area between 
Church and Central St.  Peter Barbieri had a print showing a possible layout of the trail and areas for 
parking etc. Many options were discussed by the group and some possible changes to the print were 
discussed.  Herb Brockett mentioned that the Rail Trail Group had proposed the trail be on the side 
opposite Casey’s but said he understood why putting it on the same side as Casey’s might be a better 
alternative. 

The next meeting of the committee is scheduled for November 5, 2018 at 5 pm.  McGrath will post the 
meeting and request a room at town hall. 

A motion was made by Barbieri, seconded by Errickson to adjourn the meeting at 5:45 pm. Motion 
approved. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk 

 


